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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to invite you to attend this years open lunch session, which for Year 5 children,  will be held on:





Wednesday 20th March
We would like to invite you into school from 11am. Between 11am and 12pm we will be organising activities in the classroom or hall, for you to take part in with your child, which will have a curriculum focus.
If you are unable to attend the session before lunch you are welcome to join your child for lunch at 12pm. Please come to the school office.

You will be able to eat your lunch with your child in the hall. The cost for NJS children is £2.20, to be paid in the usual way, and £3.15 for adults (an additional child will be charged £2.20), please send this beforehand, in an envelope. NB – There will be NO GRAB AND GOs on during Open Lunches.
Please note that we request that you leave the school site after you have eaten lunch with your child.

If you are able to join your child for open lunch, please complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday 15th March – any slips received after this will not be accepted.

Other lunches, for adults to attend, that are taking place through out the year, where there is no lesson beforehand are:






















Letters about
Mothers Day Lunch for Mums/Carers/Grans – Wednesday 10th April


these will 
Fathers Day BBQ Lunch for Dads/Carers/Grandads – Wednesday 19th June

follow
We are grateful for your continued support.

B T Moody
Mr B Moody   

SLT – Parents and the Community
Name of child______________________________________________  Class_______________



I am attending open lunch from 11am

I require ____________  adult lunches and ___________ extra children’s lunches (not NJS children)
Signed: _________________________________________________________

